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Hello everyone!  

My name is Alexis, and I’m thrilled to be 
joining the Chemistry Peer Mentoring team 
this year. I’m currently preparing to 
transfer next fall as a Chemical Engineering 
major, with a strong interest in pursuing a 
career in either waste management or food 
production. 

Ever since my first semester at Mesa, the 
Peer Mentoring program has been an 
extremely helpful resource. I’m incredibly 
grateful for the support I have received and 
excited for the opportunity to give back to 
the community. 

Outside of school, I like to spend time playing Chess and reading. Besides that I 
also spend a lot of money on Pokémon cards and yerba matte teas!  

I’m looking forward to connecting with you all and supporting your success in 
chemistry this year! 

 

 


